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As we shift into the fourth and final quarter of the school year, there is still much learning to do at CBMS.  
Language arts and math teachers have wrapped up student goal setting, and there are only 3 weeks remaining 

until spring MAP testing.  Students and staff are working hard to ensure 
they get through their remaining content for the year.  With our focus on 
increasing opportunities for students to respond in classrooms, 
classroom engagement is at an all-time high.   
 
We welcome parents to the building April 10th and 11th for 
conferences, and we look forward to sharing stories of student growth 
and success.  In particular, this group of 8th-grade students continues 
to make me proud of their growth in both academics and maturity over 
the course of this year.  Huge credit to our 8th-grade team of teachers, 
who have done an incredible job of building relationships and 
mentoring students all year long. 
 
The final year of Outdoor School at CBMS was the most fun yet!  
Breaking the tradition of our usual trip into the forests of LaGrande, this 
year’s 6th-grade students and staff headed to the Oregon Coast at 

Rockaway Beach.  For some of our students, it was the first time they had 
ever seen the ocean.  The bus trip was a bit longer than usual, but staff 
and students alike felt the experience was worth it.  Thank you to our 
parent volunteers and high-school students, who were instrumental in 
making the experience both educational and fun for all!  I look forward to 
working with Mr. Young in the coming year, as he takes over the Outdoor 
School programing at CVI. 
 
Upcoming events: 
April 10-11: Conferences 
April 11: 3rd-quarter Honor Roll Assembly 
April 15-17: 8th-grade SBAC math testing 
April 25: Home track meet 
April 28-May 9: Spring MAP testing 



 
 
Enrollment 2024-2025 
  Sept Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May 
6th 116  115  118  116  112  117  117  119   
7th 129  130  128  126  127  127  125  126   
8th 107  105  106  107  106  109  110  109   
Total 352  350  352  349  345  353  352  354   

 
We had 39 total behavior referrals during the month of March, outlined in the table below: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
CBMS Track is in full swing.  Our home meet is scheduled for April 25th, 
beginning at 12:30pm, and we would love for you to join us and cheer on our 
Vikings! 


